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6 January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Happy new year to you and your family! 
 
As we welcome in the New Year and the new school term, I would like to take this opportunity to inform 
you of some staff changes: 
 

• SEND: Mrs Paxton-Gault, Assistant Headteacher, will be overseeing our SEND provision.  Ms Gosal, 
SEND Lead Teacher, will be the main point of contact for any SEND enquiries/matters. 

• Head of Year 7.  We welcome Mrs Bano to the school who replaces Ms Wright as the Head of Year 
7.  Ms Wright remains in school but in a different role. 

• Site Assistant. We welcome Mr Piela to the site team. 
 
I am sure you will all join me in welcoming the new staff named above and congratulating staff in their new 
roles. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss K Slater 
Headteacher 
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